Christmas Parties and P7 Lunch
Please see the ‘Date for your Diary’ section for information about our Christmas parties.  Pupils may bring party clothes to change into on the day of their class party.  Thank you to the Parent Council for paying for the P7 Lunch, the P1 and P2 Santa presents and providing juice and a snack for the class parties.

Congratulations

Congratulations to Miss Anderson who got married in October and is now known as Mrs Brysland.

Road Safety Week

 Our Junior Road Safety Officers led a whole school assembly on the theme of Road Safety on Wednesday 30th November.  They would like us to remind all parents/carers not to park on the zig zags outside the school (even if you are just dropping off).

Finance Week

Thank you to all parents and pupils who supported our finance week by purchasing goods from our ‘Profitable Pound’ and Virgin Money stands.  The Primary 7 pupils have made over £600 from their ‘Make £5 Grow’ project and will use their profits to fund an excursion later in the year.

Dates for your Diary – School
Monday 5th December

P4/5 Learning Workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 14th December
P7 Learning Workshop, 9.30am
Thursday 15th December

P3 & P4 Christmas Party, 1.30pm

Friday 16th  December

P1 & P2 Christmas Party, 1.30pm
Tuesday 20th December

P5 & P6 Christmas Party, 1.30pm





P7 Christmas Lunch, White Cart Restaurant, 1pm

Wednesday 21st December
P1 Winter Service 9.45am, Busby Church. All Welcome





School Closes 2.30pm for Winter Holidays

Thursday 5th January

School Re-opens 9am
Wednesday 11th January

P6 Learning Workshop

Monday 16th January

P5 to Burns Birthplace Museum
Thursday 19th January

P6 and P7 to Burns Birthplace Museum

Monday 23rd January

P3 to Robert Burns Birthplace Museum

Tuesday 24th January

P1 to Robert Burns Birthplace Museum

Wednesday 25th January

Burns Supper, doors open 6pm.

Thursday 26th January

P2, P2/3 and P4 to Robert Burns Birthplace Museum

Friday 27th January

Burns Celebration Assembly
Dates for your Diary – Nursery
Friday 9th December

‘Snow White’ Shoggalie Road Theatre Company, 10.45am

Friday 16th December

Nursery Nativity, Busby Parish Church (10am & 1.45pm) 

Tuesday 20th December

Nursery Christmas Parties
Wednesday 21st December
Nursery Closes 2.30pm for Winter Holidays
Thursday 5th January

Nursery Re-opens, 8.50am and 12.50pm

Friday 13th January

Symbolisation Sessions, 11am/ 1.15pm
If you have any concerns, queries or compliments please do not hesitate in contacting me at the school.
Yours truly,
Sharon Hunter 
Head Teacher
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and Nursery Class Newsletter

December 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,
The Christmas tree is decorated in the main hall, we’ve heard the first performance of a Christmas song during a class assembly and there have been mince pies in the staff room. The Nursery children and staff have begun rehearsing for their Nativity and P1 are preparing for the Winter service at the church on the last day of term – Christmas is officially upon us!  I am looking forward to all the parties and performances we have coming up in December.  I just love this time of year!
Please take the time to look at our class blogs on the school website.  Miss Lawson and P2/3’s Mannequin Challenge is a particular favourite of mine. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/er/Busby/parent-life-at-busby-news/class-blogs-201617/
Nursery & Early Level News
Shoogalie Road Theatre Company Performances

Our children enjoyed the performance of ‘Cinderella’ and it was great to share it with so many grown-ups who were keen to join in with the fun.  The performance of Snow White has been rescheduled for Friday 9th December – please see the Nursery notice board for more details.  We are fortunate to be able to use our Parent Group to pay for this experience and wish to thank all of our families who support our fundraising initiatives – it does make a difference.
Science Workshops

We are in the process of organising Science Workshops for our children starting after Christmas.  More details will follow.  This will be paid for by the weekly/termly Nursery fund – thank you for contributing.

Outdoor Learning

The weather recently has been very cold but it doesn’t keep us inside!  Outdoor learning helps the children develop resilience strategies which they rely on later in life and provides a context for learning opportunities across the curriculum.  Please help us by bringing cosy outdoor clothes e.g. jumpers, hats, mittens etc.

Nativity

You may have noticed the sound of sweet singing as we prepare for our Nativity Service.  Look out for song words etc coming home to learn.  Our Nativity will take place in Busby Church on Friday 16th December, at 10.00am and 1.45pm.  Tickets will cost £3, with the proceeds being split between Autism Assistance Dogs and resources for our outdoor learning programme.
Christmas Parties

More Christmas fun is planned for Tuesday 20th December when we will have our Christmas parties.  Grown-ups are welcome to join us to welcome our ‘special visitor’.  Please also support us by buying tickets for the Festive Hampers.

Christmas Fayre

Thank you to all who donated to our Christmas cards and ‘Jolly Pots’ and came along to help out at the Christmas Fayre.  It was a huge success and we raised over £120.  For these who were unable to come along, we will continue to sell the ‘Reindeer’ calendars in Nursery.  The winner of our sweetie jar was Lola (P2) (111) sweets and Zoe (P3) correctly guessed the date of the polar bear’s birthday (18th December).

In addition, our hard working Parent Group have organised a variety of super gifts which will be raffled to support the Nursery children.  Your children will bring tickets home over the next few weeks.

Kind Reminder
We would prefer children not to bring toys from home into the playrooms.  This can cause disruption and upset if things are lost or are used by other boys and girls.  Thank you for your support.
School Registration

If your child is aged 5 between 1st March 2017 and end of February 2018, you should register your child at your catchment school during the week of Monday 16th - Friday 20th January 2017 between 1.30pm – 3.30pm.  You will need to bring the following documents:

•
your child’s birth certificate 

•
current council tax notice 

•
a copy of a child benefit letter (or bank statement showing payments)

•
mortgage statement or rental agreement showing the same address as on the child benefit letter 
School News
Parent Council News
The first Busby Santa Skills Academy was on Sunday 27th December! It was very well attended and a very successful afternoon, with some great new creative stalls and some old favourites!  We raised around £1500 and would like thank all of the parents who supported the event by attending, and all of the parents who organised and coordinated the stalls and ran such a successful event on the day! The Parent Council are also coordinating a response to the Scottish Education Government Review at present and sent out an email to all parents recently with a link to a short questionnaire to gauge your opinions. We would be grateful for any responses by the deadline of 9th December.
Dragons Den
Primary 5 pupils invited parents and carers in to the school to see the culmination of their work on the Dragon’s Den project.  The children presented their marketing plans to a panel of ‘Dragons’ – Juliet Parry of the Busby Hotel, Mabel Halliday from Williamwood High School, two S6 Art & Design students and our Depute Head, Mr Weir.  The Dragons faced a very difficult judging decision and after much deliberation the pupils from ‘V.A. Service’ were announced as the winners of the project.  Ben, Nicholas, Tess, Ellie and Isobel were delighted with their win and are looking forward to their reward later in the session.  I would like to congratulate all P5 pupils for the incredible effort they put in to their business plans.  It was a wonderful morning and I thoroughly enjoyed hearing all their ideas.

Well done, Zara and Ben!
Our Head Boy and Girl, Ben and Zara, were asked to judge at Big Bake Off Scotland at the City of Glasgow college on Wednesday 23rd November. A representative from Uniliver, the competition sponsors, said they were “amazing” and a “testament to the work being done in Busby and East Renfrewshire.”  Congratulations – we are so proud of you!
Skills Academy

Pupils currently in the Community Skills Academy group have been working hard outdoors to carry out further improvements to the school grounds.  We have constructed an outdoor hanging bottle garden which will be used to grow vegetables and herbs this coming Spring.  The children have also been digging to prepare the soil for planting a living hedge behind our new decking stage.  This ‘fedge’ has now been planted and will create a wonderful backdrop when the leaves come out for the summer.  The enthusiasm and team working from the pupils has been amazing and their efforts will be much appreciated by our whole school community.
'Google Expeditions'

On Monday 19th December, the Google team will be visiting Busby Primary to work with our Primary 4 and Primary 5 pupils.  They will bring with them all the technology necessary to allow the pupils to explore our universe in ways we cannot normally achieve. 

As part of the science work being undertaken in school, the classes are looking at Space.  
To this end, we have selected ‘Expeditions’ relevant to this context.  Our P5 pupils will have the opportunity to get out into our Solar System to explore the various planets and the Sun, whilst our P4 pupils will suit up for a mission to the moon, all within the confines of their own classroom.
We are sure you will agree that this is an opportunity not to be missed, and are certain that the experience will be one the pupils will remember for a long time. 
Fundraising
Three of our pupils, Gaby McKellar, Thomas McKellar and Lara Sabharwal are fundraising for the Royal Hospital for Sick Children at Yorkhill.  They have organised a Christmas colouring competition. There will be two prizes of a £10 gift voucher for Smiggle (Primary 1-Primay 3 and Primary 4-Primary 7). To enter the competition children should buy a colouring sheet from Gaby, Thomas or Lara from Monday 5th December onwards. All entries should be handed in by Thursday 15th December and the winner will be announced Friday 16th December.
Article 24: Every child has the right to the best possible health and governments must work to provide good quality healthcare so that children can stay healthy.
P6/7 pupil Maisie collected £40 for the social enterprise ‘Social Bite’ and the money she raised will go toward helping the homeless.  Well done Maisie.

I am delighted that we have so many kind, caring, socially conscious children at Busby.

Celebrating Robert Burns
As you will be aware, we are holding a Burns Supper on the evening of Wednesday 25th January.  Pupils in P4-P7 will be acting as hosts and entertainment for the evening. 
In late November, P6 and P7 enjoyed a workshop with two PhD students from Glasgow University’s Robert Burns Centre.  They were introduced to the traditional speeches performed at Burns Suppers and have been working on their toasts in class.  Miss Lawson is continuing to work with Highland Dancers, the choir and our budding actors in preparation for performances on the night.  Some of our young musicians will be joining St Ninian’s ceilidh band to provide music for traditional dancing and one of our parents, Mr Dougie Melvin has kindly agreed to pipe for us. Tickets are on sale at a cost of £10 per person and can be purchased at the school office.  Kindly reminder – this event is for adults only.  
In addition to our Burns Supper, all pupils in the school will be visiting the Robert Burns Birthplace Museum in Ayrshire during the month of January.  All costs for the trips will be met by the school.  This is possible due to various fundraising events and the proceeds from last year’s school shows.  Thank you to all parents who continue to support our fundraising efforts which make experiences like this possible.

Our annual Burns celebration assembly is on Friday 27th January. All pupils will be asked to prepare a Scottish poem, verse or song.  I would ask that you help your child learn their piece at home.  Pupils will perform their pieces to their class and the chosen finalists will participate in the Assembly.  Parents of the finalists will be invited to join us for the Assemblies.  Further information will follow next term.
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